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Dear families,

Kind regards,
Mr Farmer

The buzz around school this morning when children
entered the grounds was amazing. We could feel the
excitiement as children spotted the climbing wall. All the
children have been so courageous and challenged
themselves to reach the top. Even some of the adults in
school reached the top!

I hope you enjoy the sunny weather whilst it lasts, have a
great weekend,

Mr Farmer's message

Calendar

ATTENDANCE
Year to date

This week

Congratulations

94.5%

94.5%

Class 4 - 99.5 % this week

Term 5
13/5 - Y6 SATs week
15/5 - Y3 trip to Oxford Museum of
Natural History
16/5 - Reception Collective
worship
17/5 - Y4 trip to Bristol Museum
21/5 - Y6 trip to Harry Potter
Studios 
22/05 - FOLMS event Colour run 
23/5 - EYFS trip to Westonbirt
24/5 - End of Term 5

Wellbeing
If you would like some
information regarding
separation anxiety please see
this link: 

shorturl.at/FGKY6

IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP....
13/5/2024 - Y6 SATs week
13/6/2024 - Sports Afternoon and family
picnic (weather permitting)
20/6/2024 - Reserve Sports Afternoon and
family picnic
24/7/2024 - Leavers service @ All Saints
9:30am (TBC)
24/7/2024 - Last day of the academic year

Term 6
6/6 - Chloe’s Mobile Farm in
school
6/6 - Whole school construction
toy event in hall
6/6 - Baguette lunch day!



This terms value is: Service

Church Links

Happy Birthday to:

All Saints Church Lydiard Millicent meets
Every Sunday 8.00 am Holy Communion
Sundays 10.30am:
1st Sunday - Morning Worship
2nd Sunday - Holy Communion
3rd Sunday - Service of the Word more time
for worship and Testimony
4th Sunday - Holy Communion
5th Sunday - Morning Worship

https://www.allsaints-online.org.uk

Ethan Y2
Gafyn Y2

Focus on: A letter to our
Year 6 Children

Contact us:

Serve one another with love!   Galatians 5:13

Lydiard Millicent CE Primary School
The Butts, 
Lydiard Millicent,
Swindon, 
SN5 3LR
01793 770571
admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

Spending time with others
Enjoying giving help
Responsibility in action
Volunteering willingly
I second, you first
Committing to a task
Everyone offering their talents and gifts

DON’T FORGET TO WEAR
NON-UNIFORM ON THE
FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF

YOUR BIRTHDAY!

Dear Class 6, 
We are writing to you this week to wish you all
the best for your SATs tests next week. We
know that you have all worked extremely hard
in preparation for these tests, and we are
confident that you will do well. 
We want to remind you that these tests are
just one small part of your education. They do
not measure everything that is important
about you as a learner or as a person. You are
all unique and special in your own way, and
you have all made so much progress this year. 
We know that some of you may be feeling
nervous about the tests, but please try to relax
and do your best. Remember that you have
already learned everything that you need to
know, and you are well prepared for the
challenges ahead. 
We are so proud of everything that you have
achieved this year, and we know that you will
continue to do great things in the future. 
You’ll be amazing, 
 
Mr Farmer, Mr Summerson and all the team at
Lydiard Millicent 

tel:01793770571
mailto:admin@lydiardmillicentceps.org

